	

                                                                                                                  November 2015


IMPORTANT DATES

Tuesday, November 3th
Chancellor Conference Day
(No School)

Thursday, November 5th
CTE Continuing Education 
Workshop for Families

5:30 – 7:00 PM

· Electrical Wiring

· AutoCAD Basic 1

· US Citizenship

Friday, November 6th
Students’ Progress Reports 
Monday, November 9th to 
 Monday, November 16th

Interim Assessment
Thursday,  November 12th 
CTE Continuing Education 
Workshop for Families

5:30 – 7:00 PM

· Electrical Wiring

· AutoCAD Basic 2

SLT Meeting – 6:00 PM
PTA Meeting – 7:00 PM

Title I Annual Meeting -7:30 
Thursday, November 19th 

Parent Teacher Conference 

Evening 6:00 – 8:30 PM

Friday , November 20th
Parent Teacher Conference 

Afternoon 12:00 – 2:30 PM

Wednesday, November 25th  
End of 2nd Marking Period
Thursday, November 26 &
Friday, November 27

Thanksgiving Day
(No school)
Title I of the No child Left Behind Act of 2001 is the largest federally funded educational program.  This program authorized by Congress, provides supplemental funds to school districts to assist schools with the highest student concentration of poverty to meet school educational goals. Its goal is to ensure that all children have a fair, equal, and significant opportunity to obtain a high-quality education and reach, at a minimum, proficiency on challenging state academic achievement standards and state academic assessments.
Parent involvement is a required component of schoolwide planning.  WHSAD will be holding its Title I annual Meeting on Thursday, November 12th, at 7:30 P.M.   The purpose of the meeting is to inform parents of our school participation in the title I program, explain the requirement of Title I, and their rights to be involved.  

Beginning last month, we started offering a variety of workshops for the parents/family members of our school community. Most of these workshops are aligned with our Career and Technical Education (CTE) program, and all the classes are taught by member of our faculty.  This is a great opportunity for parents to stay abreast of what their children are learning as well as sharpen their own workforce skill and enhance their employability.  To sign up any of the workshops, please contact our Parent Coordinator, Ms. Chu, at (718)388-1260, Ext. 2273.
WHSAD recognizes parent involvement as being necessary for program planning and successful student achievement.  Your commitment and strong partnership with us will help us maximized his/her academic potential.  We encourage you to become an active participant in our school community by joining our Parent Teacher Association, the SLT, and by supporting school events.  

